
Hilderstone Village Market

 

We started in May and have had a Market on the last Saturday of each month since then except for 
September when there was a jumble sale.

Our next Market is on the Saturday 25th October and then on Saturday 29th November. Each month 
the proceeds are split between the Church Funds, the Children's Club, and Hilderstone Village.

We are getting a good number of visitors, we would like to see more local people as it is a great 
opportunity to meet up and have a cup of coffee with people that you don't often bump into.

We have lots of stalls, from Local produce, eggs, honey, meat, veg to jewellery, Neal's Yard Skin 
Care, Herbal Life, and of course Anna's cake stall, and Lilly's delicious samosas  but we are always 
keen for more. Tel 01889 505000

We have not had any Hilderstone produce yet so that would be nice to see.

Christmas gifts and shopping will be in force for the Saturday 29th November so come along and 
buy some of your Christmas Presents.

Look forward to seeing you, your family and friends all welcome.

There will not be a Market on the 27th December.


